
From: Patricia Syms  
Sent: 23 February 2022 12:02 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Planners, 
 
Please do not destroy these very beautiful trees. I live behind Doughty Mews, 
and since some of the mews flats have been allowed to add another floor, my 
view of the roof gardens has been removed. The view from my living room 
window is now a dismal grey/brown painted wall and a few unkempt shrubs. 
These London plane trees are my only visual pleasure. As part of London‘s 
heritage they are needed to help clean the air in a very polluted area. Are you 
for or against the clean air zone? 
 
Regards, 
Patricia Syms. 
 


